TreerHone: 2062 100

TEI T Rak5) NEFEMCT

RETTRAENTRG

COMMANDER,

TaTswa~a TITRErs Frsir,
Furvare Das X086,
Clamuieomr Vi s,

TNTswawa.

C/HQ/15/2/a
17 Qctober 2002

Mr James Ingraham
Resource linC.Com
45 White Pine Drive
Sewell, N1 08080

Dear Mr. Ingraham

We would like to thank you for the HIVAIDS Education, Prevention and
Awareness program that you have so diligently developed with the BDF
uniformed personnel. The feedback that we are gatting from the AIDS
Coordinating Office shows that the program has been one of cooperation,
inclusion and cultural sensitivity.

All your efforts are being taken seriously as evidenced by the number of
peaple who have been trained. The BOF has held a weeklong training of 594
soldiers and has held classes of 284 officers and men using some elements
of the training manual that your company developed collaboratively with the
BDF, Our trainers are exploiting computer technology, which is part of the
training package to disseminate information and feedback each other on
their activities.

We realise that the war against HIV/AIDS can only be won if joint efforts
prevail, especially with experienced companies and parties like ResourcelingC,
amengst others. For that reason we thank you for the time we have had te
benefit from your assistance, dedication and professionalism.

We wish you the best in future endeavours.

Yours Sincerely

——

Ii;adier O. Tim’famgimo '

For/Commander, Botswana defence Force



